From: Gurpreet Kaur

To: licensing
Subject: Opposition to granting liquor licence at 4633 Verona road
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 9:12:00 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi,

I am the owner of liquor store just half For a mile down the street from this particular location. I don’t think Having
another liquor store in this area is appropriate.

First we have 2 liquor stores within half mile radius from this particular address Luna’s grocery has liquor license
and Rocky’s’s liquor west.

Second Next to this particular property is next to 2 gas station serving beer and tobacco.

Third the crime rate in this area has gone up we have seen many instances some shootings and murders happen at a
nearby business. as a owner of another liquor store down half a mile radius I myself is facing a lot of problems
where people are coming stealing bottles and running I’ve done many self reports and I’ve called the police many
times, we need more schools, educational institutions, more parks, fields for outdoor games, more youth clubs,
libraries, gym’s in this area instead of opening another liquor store ,to educate Our kids and youth, direct them to the
right path.

Lastly we can’t have liquor store at every block.

Thanks
Gurpreet ghuman

Sent from my iPhone
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